
   

Fourth of July Celebration! 
To celebrate our freedom from Britain and King 

George III, The 4th graders in Mrs. Kaump and Mrs. 

Veeder’s rooms will have a 4th of July BBQ! 
 

Who: Kaump and Veeder 4th graders 

What: Pajama day, BBQ, Read-in, Battle 

Presentations, Signing the Declaration of 
Independence 

Where: Our classrooms! 

When:  Friday, March 31 

Why:  To celebrate all our hard work learning 

about the Revolutionary War and to celebrate 

the end of March is Reading Month. 
 

Care to Donate?  We’ll need hot dogs, buns, ketchup, 

mustard, chips, and water.  Email your child’s teacher 

if you’d like to donate!  

 THANK YOU! 


